MecGaire Civic Association
3413 McGuire Drive, Richmond, VA 23224
Phone 804-920-0883 email: keeshahaskins40{@gmail.com

April 5, 2023
To All This May Concem.

The purpose of the McGuire Civic Association is to educate, embrace, and empower the
community to work together for a safe, clean and drug free neighborhoods. We are
extremely excited about our Civic Association formed 15 years ago.

The McGuire Civic Association was formed thanks to the Honorable Reva Trammell. The
Civic Association work very closely with her and the Richmond Police, Fire Department,
Ambulance services, City Officials, and anyone in needs our assistance to improve the
status of the City of Richmond for the community.

This letter is to show our support for the use of the Hickory Hill Community Center
property as a training hub. We are always excited to support of local Fire Department with
growth in their training methods that would benefit the people in the City of Richmond.
We feel this is a great long-term stable for them to have and train staff to effectively

enhance their skills for putting out fires, saving peoples lives and continue to work on their
strong presents in the neighborhood.

To conclude what has been said, we are excited to put our support behind this project as this
should not be a hindrance to the current use of the property in any manner.

Thank you in advance for allow us to speak in this matter. If you have any questions,

comments, or concemns please feel free to contact Keesha T. Haskins, President at
804.920.08830r Carolyn Johnson, Vice President Johnson at 804.232.7177.

Sincerely,

Keesha T. Haskins

Keesha T. Haskins President

Carolyn J. Johnson
Vice President
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